
Public Notice 
 

The City of Florence will be holding a Public Hearing to solicit 

citizen’s input on the use of the City’s 2022-2023 Community 

Development Block Grant (CDBG) award.  This Public Hearing will 

be held on Monday, May 9th, at 1pm, during the Florence City 

Council meeting at the City Center Building at 324 W. Evans Street. 
 

 

 


